
Kris and Kirsten’s July Newsletter 

Happy 4th of July! 
Just a reminder: We will be 

CLOSED on Friday July 4th! 

Have a safe and happy 

holiday weekend! 
 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE at www.camelotchildrenscenter.com 

Just a reminder: 
If your child is going to 

the doctor for a 9, 12, or 
15 month check up, ask 

us for a blue health     
report sheet. Please     

return to us, along with 
a current shot record.   

Thank You! 

Donation needed this 
month is a double 

package of wipes and a 
box of tissues. 

 Thank You! 

Happy 1st  

Birthday to:  

Kian on the 

8th and 

James on the 20th! 

Parents, if you haven’t   

already, please bring in a 

family picture 

for us to display 

in the room. 

Thank you! 


